
Submitter: Connie Whelchel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly oppose this bill.  

It's projected that state government will receive a RECORD 12% increase in revenue 

from the previous biennium (https://oregonbusinessindustry.com/state-releases-

close-of-session-revenue-forecast/). Where is all of our taxpayer money going?  

We don't have a revenue problem. We have a spending problem. And instead of 

fixing your reckless mismanagement, you want us taxpayers to continue to foot the 

bill for your failures.  

You should consider the more fair and reasonable bill that would address these 

transportation issues that your Republican colleagues presented.  


